
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Attention Families 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Roosevelt High School Early College Studies understands and respects that students need their cell 

phones when traveling to and from school, however, due to the increased disturbances of classroom 

instruction from cell phone use, I am asking you to please inform your child that all phones must be 

turned off during class time.   

 

Students who are not cooperating with this policy will be referred to their grade level administrator.  

I appreciate your assistance with regard to the aforementioned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward DeChent 

 

ED/mm   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Alone we can do little; together we can do so much”…..Helen Keller 
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